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UPDATE 
 
Brother Knights,  
 
Spring is almost here and there is plenty coming up this month!  
 
As you know, the Bishop’s 18th Pro-Life Dinner is March 26th. The event will be held at 
the Hilton Anatole in Dallas. While the event is Saturday night, there is a need for some 
help on Friday night and also Saturday before and after the dinner. Contact Tom Clark for 
more information at tjclark123@tx.rr.com 
 
Don’t forget the 2011 Youth Expo Association (4H and FFA) and Knights of Columbus 
Council 8417 Barbecue Cook-off will be Friday March 25th and Saturday March 26th at 
the Ellis County Expo Center. You’re still welcome to participate as a cook or come 
enjoy the fish fry and dance on Friday night. There is still a need for tasters on Saturday. 
Call Dennis Williams at 972-937-4554 or Perry Popp at 972-849-1409 for more info or to 
buy your raffle tickets for a chance t winning a custom made smoker/pit. 
 
The KATH Dallas Radio-thon will take place Tuesday March 29th through Friday April 
1st. This quarterly event is designed to solicit listeners and businesses to raise money for 
its operating budget. Volunteers are needed to answer phones on site and help with taking 
information in six hour shifts. It is an enjoyable experience and KATH will provide 
breakfast, lunch and dinner. Call Stan Robak for more information at 972-723-3454 if 
you would like to help. Wives or retired folks are welcome. 
 
Look for a sign-up sheet coming soon enlisting help for the upcoming casinos. We will 
make an appearance at Northwood College in Cedar Hill on April 27th and set up for the 
Oakridge School on May8th. Another casino is scheduled for May 21st at Red Oak High 
School. If you’ve never participated in a casino, you will love it! Don’t worry. If you 
can’t deal cards, our guy’s will teach you. 
 
We were pleased to meet our new field agent, Bob Hoholick at our last meeting. Bob 
reminded us the Knights offer a variety of insurance products from term and permanent 
insurance to retirement vehicles and long-term care products. He can help if you need a 
policy review or addition to your portfolio.  
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See you at the next meeting! Bring a friend! 
 
Your Worthy Recorder 
 
Stan Robak 
 


